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MEMO 29 -24

To: Queensland Clubs

From: Footbhall Queensland

Subject: 2025 Pre-Season Game Process
Date: Qctober 18, 2024

Dear Clubs

Football Queensland has confirmed the process clubs are required to follow for 2025 pre-season
matches.

In line with previous seasons, all pre-season matches will require sanction approval from Football
Queensland.

Clubs will be required to use Squadi for the publishing of pre-season matches and recording of
results, including the submission of team sheets, referee appointments and payments,

Further information on the process for 2025 pre-season games is available in the 2025 Pre-Season
Game Process document.

For any further enquiries, please contact Foothall Queensland on
sanctions@foothallgueensland.com.au
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